HHS Seeking Feedback on EVV Vendor
Software and Customer Service

Stakeholders have until April 25 to take a brief survey on their EVV vendor software
system and customer service experience. Responses are voluntary and confidential.
Feedback received will help identify areas of improvement and training needs.
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